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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: o:\letters home\year 6 polling day letter.doc
10th April 2019 
Dear Parent / Carer,

As you are aware, on Thursday 2nd May, our academy is being used as a polling station and therefore will be closed to pupils for the day.

After careful consideration we have decided to open the Academy to our Year 6 pupils only due to the close proximity of the end of year statuatory assessment tests. As we are sure that you will understand and appreciate, we want to maximise learning time for these children in order to give them the best possible opportunity to achieve their full potential. Our Year 6 teaching team are keen for all Year 6 children to attend on this day as every minute of learning time is crucial.
As the school will be open as usual for these children, it is expected that all will attend and as a result all absences will count towards attendance figures. So, in order to encourage pupils to attend we are offering a ‘treat’ pizza lunch for their continued efforts which we are sure they will all enjoy. 

We are sure that we will have your full support in ensuring that your child attends on this day as we know that you will also want to support them fully in doing all we can to ensure that they achieve success in these tests. 

The day will start and end at the same time as a normal school day. Children will need to enter via the gate off Keelings Road onto the main yard and then go into school through the white doors (normal Year 6 entrance and exit) as the main reception entrance is strictly closed to all staff, parents/carers and children due to the polling station.
Please note that if your child is unable to attend on this day we will require a written explanation in advance.

Unfortunately, we are unable to invite any other pupils into school on this day due to the strict restrictions and guidance which apply to all buildings being used as polling stations.

If your child currently attends BASC we will contact you directly.

[image: image3]Many thanks for your support in this matter.
Mrs S Carrigan
Academy Principal
PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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